
 
 

 
 

Thursday 19th March 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
No doubt you will have heard the announcement made yesterday that with effect from Friday 
evening all schools and nurseries will be forced to close. 
We may be asked to stay open for certain categories of customer but until the government 
announce more details, we can’t confirm any more information yet.   
 
If you work in any of the following occupations and in the event of a nursery closure would usually 
have to stop work in order to care for your child or children, please will you email the details 
requested below back to your nursery manager. We may need to expand this list once more 
information is available. 
 
Please indicate which sector you work in: 
NHS 
Police 
Ambulance service 
Fire and rescue service 
Adult care 
Children’s social care 
Delivery driver  
 
Your name: 

Relationship to child/children: 

Child/Children’s names and ages: 

Name of nursery: 

We will keep you posted.  We will send emails to each of you and will post information on the Latest 
News page of our website and on the main York Childcare Facebook page. 
 
I know that many of you have questions about your specific set of circumstances.  Thank you for 
bearing with us as we seek more information so that we can answer them.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Karen Mawson 
General Manager 


